

1313 Sherman Street, Room 718

Denver, CO 80203

October 8, 2019

Sue Hauser, Mayor Town of Empire PO Box 100 Empire, CO 81438

Re:

Guanella Storage Purchase - Feasibility Study Grant

Contract number N/A

NOTICE OF GRANT PROJECT CLOSEOUT

Dear Ms. Hauser,

This letter is to advise you that the grant provided by CWCB for the Project referenced above has been closed out. The CWCB has paid all applicable project charges submitted and the total amount disbursed was \$1,822.00.

It has been a pleasure working with you on the successful completion of this project. Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Anna Mauss, P.E. Project Manager

Grant Contract Amount = \$2,910.50 Expended Amount = \$1,822.00

